
 

 

WQ.474/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister state – 

 

(a) the number of civil servants that attended the Institute of Directors lunch on 25th November 2021; 

(b) which department each civil servant attending the lunch came from; 

(c) if they were invited, who issued the invitation; and  

(d) how the cost of their attendance, including any food and drink, was covered and by whom?  

 

 

 

 

Answer 

 

a) 4 

 

b) Office of the Chief Executive x1,  

Children, Young People, Education and Skills x1, 

Economy x2 

 

c) All four were invited by the Institute of Directors (IoD) 

 

d) All four had their costs covered by the IoD. 

 

 

 

 


